HELP WANTED!

ROADRUNNERS
NEEDED

Road Runners are volunteer drivers from Syrian Shrine who help
ensure our patients are able to keep their medical appointments,
by providing transportation to and from our hospitals in; Dayton,
Lexington, Philadelphia and Chicago when needed, the service is
free of charge to families.

A roster of 30 Qualified drivers is needed for this newly formed
Syrian Shrine Roadrunner Club. Patient appointments are
dispatched from Syrian Shrine by our Transportation
Coordinator Tim Callahan and his Lady Gayle, consisting of two
Roadrunners for each trip. Google maps, GPS, smart phones will
be available. Drivers must be under the age of 80, Roadrunners
over the age of 80 can be companion riders.

Tim Callahan

513-509-0678

k9tgc@gmail.com



